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2017/2018 Opening School Year Bulletin 

Henryk Sienkiewicz Accredited Saturday Polish School  

 

1. Registration and the first class for this school year will be on Saturday 

September 16, 2017 at 9:00 at Vanguard College (12140-103st). 

We welcome children from ages 4 to be registered in preschool and all 

students from kindergarten to grade 12 to be registered in accredited 

courses. We offer specialized classes for adults and children (ages 8-

13) who do not speak Polish and wish to learn the language. Classes 

are from 9:00 to 12:30. After classes we offer extracurricular activities 

and a children’s theatre club. All classes and extracurricular activities 

are taught by specialized teachers and instructors. 

 

2. A holy mass to commence the 2017/2018 school year will take place 

on Saturday September 23rd at 9:30 in the Vanguard College Chapel 

(3rd floor). We welcome all parents and family to attend. 

 

Information provided by: 

School Director:  Krystyna Dembowski     (780) 454-

0205 

Assistant Director: Sylwester Furtak      (780) 439-

5916 

President of the Parent’s Association: Renata Holody   (780) 973-

3899 
 


